Callum Sculfor

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Mr Sculfor

09 March 2021 1"

Planning; Callum Sculfor
Re: Invalid Planning Application 2021/0449

Thank you for your inquiry regarding my above application to fell a Poplar tree in my garden.

The tree in question is anotated as T7 (T seven), and it is the tree at the very top, left hand corner of the sketch

supplied with the application.

Should you have any further inquiries regarding this application, | would be happy to make an appointment with you

to discuss this further this matter.
| look forward to hearing from you soon.
Kind regards

Christine Gowers
The Greenway
Old Hall Park
Seething

NR15 1DW

Tel. No
Mob n

Sent from my Huawei phone

-------- Original message --------

From: planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk

Date: Mon, 8 Mar 2021, 14:59

To:

Subject: Invalid Planning Application 2021/0449

Please see attached document



